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 ROTARY PRAYER 

 

Oh Lord, and giver of all good, we 

thank Thee for our daily food. 

 

May Rotary friends and Rotary 

ways, help to serve Thee all of our 

days. 
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NEWS FROM THE LAST MEETING AT THE HAMPTON INN 

(10/4/2024). 

 

Matt Led the club in the pledges and the Rotary Prayer. 

 

Feeding the brag bucket were:  Matt (5), Clint and Linda (2). 

 

Matt announced a wedding anniversary for Oku and a birthday for 

Clint.  Congratulations to both! 

 

Community Service Chair, Linda, discussed a social at the Horseshoe 

Winery.  No definite date is set.  She also announced the club will be 

cooking hot dogs for lunch for Faith Mission on 10/19/2024.  It will 

begin at 10:00 AM. 

 

Sgt. Cameron Hyland was the program.  He informed the club about 

his career.  He is the current president of the 364th booster club. 

 

Matt presented the funds for a water bottle filling station at the 364th 

Trng. Squad. At SAFB.  On hand to accept the donation were Sgt 

Cameron Hyland and Sgt John Anthony Earl. 

 

The raffle raised $26.00 and Mike was the weekly winner.  Mike drew 

the jack of spades for a $10.00 prize.  If this week’s lucky winner 

draws the ace of spades they will win $126.00 + ½ of what is raised 

today.  GOOD LUCK! 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

THE EARLY RISER

THE ROTARY 4 WAY TEST 

 

First:  Is it the TRUTH? 

 

Second:  Is it FAIR to all 

concerned? 

 

Third:  Will it build 

GOODWILL and BETTER 

FRIENDSHIPS? 

 

Fourth:  Will it be 

BENEFICIAL to all 

concerned? 

 

http://www.wichitafallsnorthrotaryclub.org/


FUTURE PROGRAM ASSIGNMENTS 

 

October 4 ------------------------------------------------------------- Ann Lucas 

October 11 --------------------------------------------------- Mrunalini Radker 

October 18 ----------------------------------------------------- Board Meeting 

October 19 ------------------ Faith Mission Service Project ~ 10:00 AM 

October 25 ------------------------------------------------------------ Bill Neale 

November 1 ---------------------------------------------------------- Rob Noble 

November 8 -------------------------------------------------------- Oku Okeeke 

November 15 -------------------------------------------------- Board Meeting 

November 22 ------------------------------------------------------ Jeani Secord 

November 29 ----------------------- NO MEETING ~ THANKSGIVING 

December 6 -------------------------------------------------------- Troy Secord 

December 13 ------------------------------------------------------ Linda Sheriff 

December 20 --------------------------------------------------- Board Meeting 

December 27 ------------------------- Cancelled for the holidays (tentative) 

January 3 ------------------------------------------------------------ Tom Sheriff 

January 10 ------------------------------------------------------- Phil Waggoner 

January 17 ------------------------------------------------------ Board Meeting 

January 24 ----------------------------------------------------------- Clint Wood 

January 31 ---------------------------------------------------------- Joe Clement  

 

NEWS FROM OUR LAST CLUB MEETING HELD AT THE FAIN 

FINE ARTS BLDG AT MSU (9/27/2024): 

 

President Matt led the club in the Rotary Prayer and the Pledges. 

 

 
 

President Matt introduced Larry’s 31st club anniversary. 

Guests at the scholarship presentation from MSU were:  MSU President 

Dr. Stacia Haynie, Dean of Fain Fine Arts Dr. Leah Gose, Academic Dept. 

Chair of Mass Communications Dr. Jim Cernoe, and Professor of Mass 

Communications Dr. Mitzi Lewis.  Representing the Roberts family were 

Kelly Roberts and Dylan Hillard. 

 

MSU provided breakfast at the meeting! 

 

Molly thanked the club for the scholarship and gave the club a 

presentation about herself. 

 

 
 

Molly Bierra 

 

 
 

President Matt, Dylan Hillard, Kelly Roberts, Molly Bierra, and Dr. Stacia 

Haynie. 


